
RAISING THE BAR
conference

Calling all high school students interested in
a career in the legal field!

Elevate your knowledge and skills as you
explore career opportunities at the
Raising the Bar Conference!

WHAT YOU WILL HEAR

WHEN

WHERE

Speakers will discuss
various aspects of the
legal field, including civil,

criminal and constitutional
law.

Thursday, June 27, 2024
8:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.

The University of Akron School of Law
150 University Avenue in Akron, Ohio

WHO YOU WILL MEET

Local legal professionals
and community leaders
will facilitate engaging

breakout sessions.

SCAN HERE TO SIGN UP

Raising the Bar is a career exploration
program in law created through a
partnership between Summit County
Executive Ilene Shapiro’s My Brother’s
Keeper Summit County Program and 
Akron Municipal Court Judge David
Hamilton.

The goal is to encourage minority youth to
pursue legal careers, while promoting critical
thinking and deductive reasoning skills.

There is no fee to attend. Breakfast and lunch will be provided.

 Heart to Heart Leadership will guide students in understanding, identifying and developing
their personal purpose, values and mission.


